Subject: from Doug B re news about BPA

 

The news stories regarding levels of bisphenol A (BPA) detected in water, have traced the source of this contaminant to polycarbonate bottles. Nikken PiMag products are composed of FDA approved food grade ABS plastic (Aqua Pour) or low-density polyethylene (Flip-Top Water Bottle), not polycarbonate. Extraction tests performed on PiMag products per ANSI/NSF 42-2002e, section 4 found that no BPA is released by these products.
 
As to whether PiMag filtration will remove or reduce existing levels of bisphenol A, this compound is not one of the markers used in the standardized tests that certify water filtration systems. However, the news articles that revealed elevated amounts of this chemical, attribute its origin to leaching activity from plastic bottles such as commercial water bottles or those used with water coolers. Using a PiMag product with tap water instead of these sources will therefore minimize possible exposure to this contaminant. 

 

Best Regards,
Doug
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